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Date Issued:  March 22th, 2019 

 
End of Life Notification EOL19.005 

10km 10Gb/s Bidi SFP+ 
FTLX2071D3xx (Gen1) Variants 

 
This document is an End of Life Notification (EOL) for Finisar’s variant SFP+ transceivers 
including 10km 10Gb/s Bidi SFP+ (Gen1) 
 

Affected Part Numbers and Recommended Replacement Part Numbers 
The Finisar part numbers affected by this EOL notice are as follows: 
 

 

Finisar EOL Part 
Number 

Suggested 
Replacement 

FTLX2071D3xx (Gen1) FTLX2072D3xx (Gen2) 
 
 

 

Reason for Discontinuation 
Key components have been discontinued, moving from platform Gen1 to Gen2. 
 
 

End of Life Dates 
No last time buy purchase orders  
No last time shipment  
 
 

Order Acceptance/Change Conditions 
N/A 
 
 

RMA Replacements 
Finisar reserves the right to replace any of the discontinued products listed above returned 
under RMA (Return Material Authorization) with either the suggested replacement part or 
with a credit, at Finisar’s discretion. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. Please do not hesitate to 
call on your local distributor, rep, or local Finisar sales manager for any additional 
information you need. 
 
For More Information 
 

Finisar Corporation 
1389 Moffett Park Drive 
Sunnyvale, CA  94089-1134 
Tel. (408) 548-1000 
Fax (408) 541-6138 
sales@finisar.com 
www.finisar.com 
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http://www.finisar.com/

